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Former Chattanooga Central High School Football Coach Indicted For Theft 

 
An investigation by the Tennessee Comptroller’s Office has resulted in the indictment of Cortney Braswell, the 

former head football coach at Central High School in Chattanooga. Braswell is currently a quality control 

assistant for the University of Louisville football team. 

 

Comptroller investigators determined that Braswell pocketed at 

least $2,480 in payments he received from two semi-pro football 

teams that had paid to use the high school’s football field for their 

home games. The money should have been turned over to the 

school. 

 

The investigation revealed that Braswell was paid a total of at least 

$1,480 by a women’s semi-pro team in 2016 and 2017. He was 

paid $1,000 by a men’s semi-pro team in 2017.  

 

Hamilton County Department of Education policy requires groups seeking to use school facilities to complete a 

use form and have it approved by the principal and the Office of Risk Management. The form also requires 

applicants to submit proof of general liability insurance. Neither team submitted this information to the high 

school in 2017; instead, they stated there was a verbal agreement with Braswell regarding the use of the football 

field and rental payments. This created a liability risk for Central High School and Hamilton County Schools. 

 

Investigators made numerous attempts to meet with Braswell. The coach initially spoke with investigators by 

telephone; however, the coach stopped returning investigators’ calls. 

 

In May 2019, Cortney Braswell was indicted by the Hamilton County Grand Jury on one count of theft over 

$1,000. 

 

To view the investigative report, go to: https://comptroller.tn.gov/office-functions/investigations/find.html 

 

If you suspect fraud, waste or abuse of public money in Tennessee, call the Comptroller’s toll-free hotline at 

800.232.5454, or file a report online at: www.comptroller.tn.gov/hotline. Follow us on twitter: @TNCOT 

 
Media contact: John Dunn, Director of Communications, 615.401.7755 or john.dunn@cot.tn.gov 
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